
 

 

RESPONSE RECEIVED BY EMAIL on 14 July 2017  
Northern Powergrid  
 
Mick 

 
This response represents the views of Northern Powergrid (Northeast) Limited and Northern 
Powergrid (Yorkshire) plc. 
 
We do not have any material policy or instruction changes to report but do have a few 
minor presentational comments so please take this e-mail as our response to the notice. 
 
Please find below the presentational comments on the proposal issued on 27 June 2017. 
 

 Page 5 - Contents - Section 3. Valuation – underneath this heading is a sentence that seems 
to have been bookmarked and should be removed 

 Page 6 – Contents and page 64 – Section 18. Scheme datasets – remove the heading Purpose 

 Page 6 – Contents and page 65 – Section 19 – this table and the instructions are deleted 
should the section be retained ? 

 Page 19 – in the heading are the words “Worked Examples: Asset and liability reconciliation” 
need deleting 

 Page 28 – footnote 6 is against the wrong heading should be against heading “Employer 
contributions towards deficit” 

 Page 34 - in the left hand box under 7.2. Establish deficit there are some square brackets 
that should be removed 

 Page 70 – Table 21.1 the first row “Proposed payment history, PPH” suggests a cell reference 
of row 79 on table 1.5. This row is called “Total Proposed EDE” and is blacked out ? 

 Tables 1.5 and 1.6 these do not comply with the colour coding on the cover pack and have a 
number of rows completely blacked out making the numbers impossible to read, some of 
these blacked rows have instructions that suggest entries should be input, for example, row 
28, 69, 73 and 78. 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment and happy to clarify any of the above points. 
 
Regards 

 

Keith Mawson    
Head of Regulatory Finance & Systems 

Northern Powergrid  
www.northernpowergrid.com 
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